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Knox & District Woodworkers Club Inc.

Reminder

Members are reminded that the "Be-In-
It competition is on this meeting (6th
May). Don't forget, you can have as
many entries as vou like in as many
categories as you like. (The more the
merrier)

Correspondence

secretary, effective from the start of
April 1992,

2. Community Group Planting days.
The City of Knex, in cellaboration
with the Knox Environinent Society
and Greening Knox, have invited our
club to participate in tree planting
activities which will ocenr in Knox
during 1992.

Each session is expected to last for
approximately 2 honrs. David Howell
has agreed to be our contact person for
this. Phone him on (03) 874 6757 to let
him know when vou are available.

The dates are as follows:

Saturday 16th May
Sunday 17th Mav

1. From Alex Davis, his resignation as

Sunday 21st June
Sunday 26th July
Sunday 23rd August

3. Glenfern Secondary College Fete.
The fete will be held on Saturday
30/05/92 and cvur club has been invited
to attend and demonstrate our skills.
The committee will be collecting
names of interested parties at the next
meeting (06/05/92), so be prepared 1o
put your handup.

Secretary

At the May General meeting
nominations will be catled for to fill
the position of Secretary. If more than
one nomination is received, then an
election will be held on the night.

Fund Raising/Training
It has been suggested that members
make saleable items for club activities
such as the various festivals we attend.
Instead of coming to a hands-on night
to practice turning beads and coves
antil you have a nice pile of shavings.
why not turn some handles or spinning
tops. The experience gained is just as
valuable to you, and the items you
make will raise more money for the




<lub than a pile of sawdust. So how
about it? Next time you come along,
bring a few off-cuts and get
prodoctive.

Auction (July)

Members can bring items for the
auction any time from now.

(Hint Hint).

Spindle Moulder

A note of thanks to Sergio Meilak for
his generous donation of a Spindle
Moulder and numerous Cutters.

(No it's not true that his wife wanted
more room in the garage.)
Members note........

This machine is NOT for general
membership use, bat will be operated
by experienced persons if members
need some work done.

Exhibition

Yarra Turners and Forest Hill
Woodinmers Inc. have organised a
National Woodturning Competition/ -
Exhibition and Sale. -

The Exhibition is to be held in the
Wiilis Room of the Nunawading Civic
Centre, Maroondah Hwy Nunawading.
It will be open from 10.00am to
4.00pm on both 30th and 31st of May
1992. _

Arthur setting-up the
Triton.

Ken and Herman using the
Stands that were generously
donated by the Triton
Manufacturing & Design
Co.




